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SARATOGA SHORES 

ELEMENTARY 
Dr. Vallen Thomas – Principal 

“Building a Community of Learners One Student at a Time” 

 

     
 

 

 

Dr. Vallen Thomas – Principal 

“Building a Community of Learners One Student at a Time” 

  

http://saratogashores.alpineschools.org 

Saratoga Shores Elementary 

1415 So. Parkside Dr.  

Saratoga Springs, UT 84043 

Phone: 801-610-8716 

 

Office hours  

7:30am-4:00pm 

Upcoming Events 

October 
Mon. 2 – Book Fair 
Tues. 3 – Book Fair 
Wed. 4 – Book Fair 
Wed. 4 – Parent Teacher Conferences 
Thurs. 5 – Parent Teacher Conferences 
Thurs. 5 – Book Fair 
Fri. 6 – Book Fair 
Fri. 6 – Mis-matched sock day 
Tues. 10 – Chick Fil A Night 5-8 PM 
Tues. 10 – PTA Meeting @ 10:15 AM 
Wed. 11 – Pink Shirt Day (wear pink) 
Friday 13 – Spooktacular 5-8 PM 
Thur. 19 thru Mon. 23 – Fall Break 
Wed. 25 – Reflection Projects Due 
Fri. 27 – Picture Makeup Day 
Fri. 27 – Parents and Pastries 6th Grade 
Tues. 31 – Halloween 

 
November 
Fri. 3 – Hat Day (wear your favorite hat) 
Fri. 3 – Swig Day 
Mon. 6 – Swimming with the Sharks   
       (come eat lunch with your students) 
Fri. 10 – Parents and Pastries 5th Grade 
Tues. 14 – Zupas Night 

 
Remember to wear school colors 

every Friday for Spirit Fridays 
Follow us on Facebook:  

Saratoga Shores Elementary 
Follow us on Instagram: 

@saratogasharks 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Monday Early Out Schedule 

Kindergarten - Track A 9:15-12:00  

Kindergarten – Track B 12:35-2:30 

1st – 6th Track A 8:00-1:15 

1st – 6th Track B 9:15-2:30 

PRINCIPAL’S MESSAGE 

Saratoga Shores Elementary Students and Parents: 
 

We were honored again this year to have a special flag raising ceremony lead by our own Saratoga 

Springs Fire Department.  This occurred on 9/11 in honor of Patriot’s Day.  With this being the 16th 

Anniversary this year the ceremony brought back again those feelings of gratitude for those who 

protect us through their public/military service. To those of you who serve or who have served, have 

love ones who serve or who have served, we send a huge THANK YOU for your service and sacrifice! 

Our awesome academics are something to celebrate. During the last week of September the grade 

for each school in the state was reported publicly.  We are proud to say that our school received a 

letter grade of  “B”!  This grade is based on our overall achievement scores and student growth 

scores on our end of the year testing.  Our letter grade of “B” represents our efforts to focus on 

learning by the student and by the academic standard – students have grown significantly! As we 

have unpacked our assessment data we have determined our school improvement goals this year will 

focus on literacy, both reading and writing, integrated with science and math.  To assist us in 

obtaining these goals, we have been implementing our integrated curriculum using S.T.E.A.M. 

(science, technology, engineering, arts, and math) and we are already encouraged at the progress our 

students are making!!!! 

Dr. T’s readers had HUGE crowds this past month and we are looking forward to some spooky reading 

for the month of October.  For grades 1-2 we will be reading: Franny K. Stein: Lunch Walks Among 

Us By Jim Benton. For grades 3-4: Because of Winn-Dixie By Kate DiCamillo.  Finally, for grades 5-6 

the very spooky Time for Andrew: A Ghost Story By Mary Downing Hahn. Please keep encouraging 

your students to read not only the Dr. T books, but also any good books they can get their hands on. 

This month’s character trait focus is on the attribute of RESPECT.  In the spirit of that attribute -

coming up will be our annual Red Ribbon & Safety Week co-sponsored by the school and the PTA on 

October 30 – November 3.  Our goal is to engage students in respecting themselves and others by 

making great life choices and staying away alcohol and drugs. Lastly, our annual Halloween Parade 

will spook your socks off towards the end of the month – on October 31st at 9:30 AM.  

Thanks again for joining us as we “S.T.E.A.M. Full Speed Ahead to Build a Community of Learners – 

One Student at a Time!” 

Dr. Vallen Thomas - Principal 

 

 



     
WE ARE LOOKING FOR A PART TIME  

AIDE FOR SOME HELP IN  
CLASSROOMS AND AT RECESS.  

 PLEASE EMAIL  
CWILLIS@ALPINEDISTRICT.ORG 

IF YOU ARE INTERESTED 

Remember Fall Break is October 
19th thru Monday October 23rd.  

 So NO SCHOOL those days. 
 
 
 

Saratoga Shores 
SPOOKTACULAR 

 
Friday October 13th 

5-8 PM 
 
 
 

TICKETS WILL BE PRESOLD AFTER SCHOOL ON 
OCTOBER 6TH THRU THE 12TH 

mailto:CWILLIS@ALPINEDISTRICT.ORG


 
Howdy	Partner:	
	

Our	Scholastic	Book	Fair	is	coming!!	

	 	 OCT	3rd	–	6th		
Watch	for	flyers	to	come	home	with	
your	students.	
	

And	YeeHaw!	We	could	sure	use	your	
help	as	a	Book	Fair	Volunteer?		
	

Click	Here	for	Volunteer	Schedule	
	

The	library	schedule	is	on	the	right	hand	side	of	the	doc	if	you	
want	to	help	during	the	time	that	your	little	cowpoke’s	class	
will	be	visiting	the	book	fair.	We	will	also	be	open	during	SEP’s,	
so	come	lasso	up	some	fun	at	our	fall	book	fair.		
	

THANK	YOU	SO	MUCH!	I	can’t	do	it	without	our	awesome	
volunteers!	
	

BOOK	FAIR	HOURS:	
Tues,	Oct.	3rd		 9:15	–	2:15	
Wed,	Oct.	4th			 9:15	–	7:00	
Thurs,	Oct.	5th		 9:15	–	7:00	
Fri,	Oct.	6th	 	 9:15	–	12:30	
	

Mrs.	Christensen,	Media	Specialist	
ginachristensen@alpinedistrict.org	
	

Money	earned	from	the	book	fair	supports	our	Battle	of	the	
Books	Program,	Dr.	T’s	Readers,	and	gets	new	books	and	
supplies	for	our	school	library.	

 
 



Saratoga Shores 

Elementary 

partners with 

Papa’s Car Wash 

to make money 

for our school! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

PAPA’S EXPRESS TUNNEL CAR WASH 
1347 N EXCHANGE DRIVE (IN FRONT OF TRACTOR SUPPLY) 

SARATOGA SPRINGS 

 

School Code 

8716 

$ FOR OUR SCHOOL 

THIS PROGRAM GIVES BACK 10% OF ALL SALES 

FROM THE PATRONS WHO ENTER IN THEIR 

SCHOOL CODE OR LINK THE CODE TO YOUR 

MONTHLY PASS. 





 
 
 
 

Hello Everyone! I’m very excited to tell you that it’s time for the 
Reflections Contest! I’m very passionate about this contest. I graduated 

with a 
BFA from Utah State University and I’ve always felt that nurturing the 

artistic 
talents of our children is so very important. The wonderful thing about this 
contest is that your child can submit entries for one or all of the categories, 

whatever their interest may be. They can create a dance, make a movie, 
write a story or a poem, write a song, take a picture, draw a picture, or 

create some other kind of visual art. The theme this year is “Within Reach”. 
Your kids will be judged by their age group and have a chance to win an 

award at the school level, then have a chance to advance all the way to the 
national level. It’s so exciting for them to see their work praised. Please 

contact me if you have any questions and I’d be happy to help you out. I’m 
so excited to see what your awesome kids come up with! 

 
Melissa Bartlett 



801.762.7562 
mbartlett.design@gmail.com 

 
  
 



 

 
ATTENTION SMITH’S 
SHOPPERS! 
DO YOU SHOP AT SMITH’S FOOD AND DRUG?  IF SO, SMITH’S FOOD AND 
DRUG IS COMMITTED TO HELPING OUR COMMUNITIES GROW AND 
PROSPER.  YEAR AFTER YEAR, LOCAL SCHOOLS EARN THOUSANDS OF 
DOLLARS THROUGH SMITH’S INSPIRING DONATIONS.  
 
HELP SARATOGA SHORES RECEIVE A DONATION FROM YOUR PURCHASES 
BY ENROLLING ONLINE AT: Community Awards Now  
ONCE YOU HAVE COMPETED YOUR ONLINE ENROLLMENT, LOOK FOT THE 
INSPIRING DONATIONS PROGRAM JUST BELOW WHERE YOU CAN 
DESIGNATE YOUR SCHOOL/ORGANIZATION.  ONCE COMPLETED, SARATOGA 
SHORES WILL RECEIVE A PERCENTAGE FROM YOUR PURCHASES 
QUARTERLY.  PLEASE REMEMBER TO RE-REGISTER EACH JULY 1ST TO 
CONTUNUE SUPPORTING SARATOGA SHORES. 
 
SCHOOLS USE THESE DONATIONS FOR MANY DIFFERENT PROGRAMS AND 
PROJECTS.  PLEASE SIGN UP TODAY AND SUPPORT THE STUDENTS HERE AT 
SARATOGA SHORES ELEMENTARY. 
 

 

 

https://www.smithsfoodanddrug.com/account/enrollCommunityRewardsNow


 
 

DonorsChoose.org is an online char it y t hat  organizes funding  

for eligible project s in public schools all over t he count r y.

The Fuel Your School program is par t  of Chevron’s overall suppor t  for educat ion, which 

has totaled over $340 million worldwide since 2013. To learn more about  Chevron’s 

educat ion programs and par tnerships, visit  www.chevron.com/educat ion.

Go
to your local Chevron or Texaco stat ion.

Fill Up
with 8  gallons of gas or more.

Support Local Public Schools
in Salt  Lake, Davis and Ut ah count ies, Utah. Chevron will donat e $1 with every fi ll-up,  

up to $750,000, from October 1 through Oct ober 31, 2017, to help fund  

materials and supplies for local public schools through DonorsChoose.org.

Spread the Word
and find out  more at  www.FuelYourSchool.com.

# FuelYourSchool

© 2017 Chevron U.S.A. Inc. All r ights reserved. CHEVRON, the Chevron Hallmark, TEXACO, the Texaco Star T Logo and TECHRON are registered trademarks of Chevron 

Intellectual Property LLC. All other trademarks are proper ty of their respective owners.


